Ms. Andrea’s Preschool Happenings

Room 136

     In celebration of  Dr. Seuss’s birthday, we continued with our book theme this week.  Since he is a favorite among the children, we celebrated all week.  Here is a peek at the week:

Tuesday:

     Today we read “The Foot Book” and discussed opposites.  The children  practiced different movements, i.e. slow feet/quick feet/ left foot/right/foot while doing an obstacle course.  We dipped our feet in paint and made a class book “Our Feet Can…”.   Lot’s of fun.  Silly Sock day was a hit as well! 

Wednesday:

     “There’s A Wocket in My Pocket”.     What fun we can have with rhyming!!!!!  Please continue to encourage rhyming with your child whenever possible.  It is a great pre-reading skill.  We made our own pockets to go along with this fun book. The children also had to listen to riddles and guess what was in their friends’ pockets.  What fun (
Thursday:

     Today we read “Oh The Places You’ll Go”.  The children used their imagination and pretended to take a ride in a hot air balloon.  We made hot air balloons at group time with Ms. Rose and played a movement game.
. 

Friday:

     Today as we wrapped up our study of Dr. Seuss, we played The Cat in the Hat game.  The children had to follow silly 2-step directions.  We then made the letter S for Seuss to along with our Handwriting Without Tears program.   It was a fun week of reading and rhyming.  






Have a wonderful weekend,







Ms. Andrea

